[bookmark: _Hlk96684808]Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received by the Board of Supervisors of Franklin County, Meadville, Mississippi, for the purpose of purchasing one (1) or more new 2023 Model Year Tandem Axle Medium Duty Dump Trucks and (1) one or more 33,000 GVW 2023 medium duty single axle dump truck(s).

Sealed bids will be accepted until 9 a.m. on February 6, 2023, and Board of Supervisors will open bids at 10 a.m. on February 6, 2023.

This advertisement is not limited to any particular brand, and any make will be considered that meets or exceeds the minimum specifications. Please contact the Chancery Clerk’s office at 601-384-2330 and ask for Erica Havard, Purchasing Clerk, for bid specifications.

The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids; 

SO RESOLVED, on this the 17th day of January, 2023.

__/s/ Jimmie ‘Bodi” Bass
President - Jimmie “Bodi” Bass
Franklin County Board of Supervisors

